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March 24, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Below is important information regarding bringing students back to full-time, in-person learning: 

 

 Based upon our recent survey, most of our families want their children to return to full-

time, in-person learning.  Also, about half of our families will need district provided 

transportation to and from school for their children.   

 

 At this time, we anticipate that all program changes related to full-time, in-person 

learning will go into effect on Thursday, April 8, 2021.  Our building principals will send 

out additional specific information to families as we get closer to that date. 

 

 At this time, we anticipate that changes to bus routes will go into effect on Thursday, 

April 8, 2021. Families will receive additional specific information regarding changes to 

bus routes and to pick-up/drop-off times as we get closer to that date.   

 

 In order to mitigate risks associated with having additional students in our school 

buildings, we will be implementing some additional public health measures.  These 

measures include: 

o Using barriers between students who are sitting closer than six feet. 

o Opening classroom windows whenever possible. 

o Modifying expectations related to wearing masks.  Here is a link to a poster which 

summarizes these expectations: Mask Up, Tully. 

 

 All other public health measures utilized during the 2020-21 school year will remain in 

effect.  These public health measures include ongoing cleaning, social distancing, hand 

washing and utilization of health screenings. 

 

 Parents/guardians should check the NYS Travel Advisory website prior to traveling over 

the upcoming April Break.  It is important that we all adhere to NYS Travel Advisory 

guidelines.  Here is a link to the NYS Travel Advisory website: NYS Travel Advisory. 

 

This represents another important step in our journey out of this pandemic. 

 

Sincerely, 
Robert J. Hughes 

Robert J. Hughes 

Superintendent of Schools  

http://www.tullyschools.org/tfiles/folder828/Mask%20Up%20Tully.pdf
https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/covid-19-travel-advisory

